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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your very kind donations to our Harvest collection.  Representatives from Besom collected everything on 

Friday and asked me to pass on their thanks to you all. It was also fantastic to see so many parents at Party night on 

Friday evening. A big ‘thank you’ to FOBSA for organising another successful event. 

 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Miss Parkinson and her family ‘good luck’ as she starts her maternity leave on 

Friday and goodbye to Mrs Winter, one of our teaching assistants who will be leaving the school after 16 years of 

service. 

 

Half term is fast approaching and we have had a very busy time at school. I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

everyone a happy and healthy half term holiday and we all look forward to seeing you again on 30th October. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 
 

Diary Dates 

 

19/10   End of Term 

22/10 –29/10 - Half Term Holiday 

30/10 – Term starts at 8.45am 

24/11 FOBSA Christmas Fare 2-4.00pm 

11/12 – Reception Christmas play  

12/12- Year 1 Christmas play  

13/12 – Year 2 Christmas play 

19/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 

19/12 – School closes at 2.00pm 

 

 

 

Parents Evening 

15th/17th October 

 

If you have not yet had the opportunity please do sign up to 

meet with your child’s class teacher to discuss their progress, 

at one of the forthcoming parents’ evenings. 

If you have already signed up please take some time, before 

your appointment, to look at your child’s work in their classroom 

and then make your way over to the main hall, where the 

teachers will meet with you. 
 

 

School Library 

I am delighted to report that the school library will reopen after halfterm. We have taken this time to ensure all the 

returned books are catalogued and the great deal of new books we have been given  are now available to the children. 

All classes will visit the library during school hours but it will also be open on Monday and Friday from 3.05 until 3.30, 

for parents to take their children to borrow a book. 

 

New Entrants September 2019 
We have held our first parent tours of the year this term, for 

parents considering our school for their child in September 

2019. 

If you, your friends, or family have a child starting school then, 

please do book a place on our Wednesday tours, every 

Wednesday at 09.15 right through until January! 

Poppy Appeal 

This year’s Poppy Appeal will commence on 

Tuesday 30th October. 

Year 2 pupils will be coming around to the 

classes selling the poppies.  If you would like to 

make a donation, then please send your 

child/ren into school with money in a sealed, 

named envelope. 

 


